Runal & Agniculture Council of America. 3 Fox East Beren Road Roberts, MT 59070

BILLINGS MT 591 22 DEC 2022 PM 2 L



Forest Supervisor Mary Erichson Ro Box (36 Bozeman, MT 59,77)

estimate of the control of the contr

Dear Supervisor Erickson,

I support the citizen-proposed East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange #63115.

It's inspiring to see both ranchers, sportsmen and outdoor recreationists working together to find common ground to create certainty and clarity for ranching, conservation and public lands access.

Designing a federal proposal of this scope is challenging, and I appreciate the fact that both sides of the discussion worked together, and a lot was achieved by doing so. This proposal is an important step forward to provide permanent, identifiable access to the east side of the Crazy Mountains. Currently, there is no legal access to the Sweet Grass drainage. The exchange will provide the public with new, permanent legal access.

Ultimately, this land exchange is a good deal both for outdoor enthusiasts, wildlife habitat, and working lands. It will increase public access in the long-checkerboarded Crazy Mountains and help the U.S. Forest Service effectively steward important backcountry habitat. Area ranchers can more effectively manage their livestock grazing operations and maintain open spaces that benefit wildlife, habitat, and environment. In addition, it provides a good model for ranchers, sportsmen and agencies collaborating in the future.

Please advance this proposal. I believe it will benefit our community as a whole. Thank you for your time and consideration of this important issue.

Dear Supervisor Erickson,

I support the citizen-proposed East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange #63115.

It's inspiring to see both ranchers, sportsmen and outdoor recreationists working together to find common ground to create certainty and clarity for ranching, conservation and public lands access.

Designing a federal proposal of this scope is challenging, and I appreciate the fact that both sides of the discussion worked together, and a lot was achieved by doing so. This proposal is an important step forward to provide permanent, identifiable access to the east side of the Crazy Mountains. Currently, there is no legal access to the Sweet Grass drainage. The exchange will provide the public with new, permanent legal access.

Ultimately, this land exchange is a good deal both for outdoor enthusiasts, wildlife habitat, and working lands. It will increase public access in the long-checkerboarded Crazy Mountains and help the U.S. Forest Service effectively steward important backcountry habitat. Area ranchers can more effectively manage their livestock grazing operations and maintain open spaces that benefit wildlife, habitat, and environment. In addition, it provides a good model for ranchers, sportsmen and agencies collaborating in the future.

Please advance this proposal. I believe it will benefit our community as a whole. Thank you for your time and consideration of this important issue.

Sincerely, COLL GREWELL

BETNG IN THE RANCH BUJSMESS AND RAISED ON A RANCH

MY FIRST PRIORITY IS ALWAYS POSTITUE STEWARDSHIP OF

THE LAND. ACCESS IS ALWAYS A HOT TOPIC AND I APPRICIATE

THAT ALL SIDES CONCERNED ARE BEING INCLUDED. PROPER

STEWARDSHIP SHOULD BETHE GOAL OF EVERYONE. LAND IS

STEWARDSHIP SHOULD BETHE GOAL OF EVERYONE. LAND IS

ONE OF OUR MOST IMPORTANT RESOURCES IN MONTANA

Dear Supervisor Erickson,

I support the citizen-proposed East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange #63115.

It's inspiring to see both ranchers, sportsmen and outdoor recreationists working together to find common ground to create certainty and clarity for ranching, conservation and public lands access.

Designing a federal proposal of this scope is challenging, and I appreciate the fact that both sides of the discussion worked together, and a lot was achieved by doing so. This proposal is an important step forward to provide permanent, identifiable access to the east side of the Crazy Mountains.

Ultimately, this land exchange is a good deal both for outdoor enthusiasts, wildlife habitat, and working lands. The exchange will consolidate checkerboarded ownership and wildlife habitat improving the recreational and hunting experience. Area ranchers can more effectively manage their livestock grazing operations and maintain open spaces that benefit wildlife, habitat, and environment. In addition, it provides a good model for ranchers, sportsmen and agencies collaborating in the future.

Please advance this proposal. I believe it will benefit our community as a whole. Thank you for your time and consideration of this important issue.

Sincerely, I and exchange like this end up helping all involved in the long run. They also help add to the quanty of life so many of un enjoy about

Dear Supervisor Erickson,

I support the citizen-proposed East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange #63115.

It's inspiring to see both ranchers, sportsmen and outdoor recreationists working together to find common ground to create certainty and clarity for ranching, conservation and public lands access.

Designing a federal proposal of this scope is challenging, and I appreciate the fact that both sides of the discussion worked together, and a lot was achieved by doing so. This proposal is an important step forward to provide permanent, identifiable access to the east side of the Crazy Mountains. Currently, there is no legal access to the Sweet Grass drainage. The exchange will provide the public with new, permanent legal access.

Ultimately, this land exchange is a good deal both for outdoor enthusiasts, wildlife habitat, and working lands. It will increase public access in the long-checkerboarded Crazy Mountains and help the U.S. Forest Service effectively steward important backcountry habitat. Area ranchers can more effectively manage their livestock grazing operations and maintain open spaces that benefit wildlife, habitat, and environment. In addition, it provides a good model for ranchers, sportsmen and agencies collaborating in the future.

Please advance this proposal. I believe it will benefit our community as a whole. Thank you for your time and consideration of this important issue.

Sincerely,

Jack Perry

Dear Supervisor Erickson,

I support the citizen-proposed East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange #63115.

It's inspiring to see both ranchers, sportsmen and outdoor recreationists working together to find common ground to create certainty and clarity for ranching, conservation and public lands access.

Designing a federal proposal of this scope is challenging, and I appreciate the fact that both sides of the discussion worked together, and a lot was achieved by doing so. This proposal is an important step forward to provide permanent, identifiable access to the east side of the Crazy Mountains.

Ultimately, this land exchange is a good deal both for outdoor enthusiasts, wildlife habitat, and working lands. The exchange will consolidate checkerboarded ownership and wildlife habitat improving the recreational and hunting experience. Area ranchers can more effectively manage their livestock grazing operations and maintain open spaces that benefit wildlife, habitat, and environment. In addition, it provides a good model for ranchers, sportsmen and agencies collaborating in the future.

Please advance this proposal. I believe it will benefit our community as a whole. Thank you for your time and consideration of this important issue.

Sincerely,

Puth Pe(14) 406-656-2780

Dear Supervisor Erickson,

I support the citizen-proposed East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange #63115.

It's inspiring to see both ranchers, sportsmen and outdoor recreationists working together to find common ground to create certainty and clarity for ranching, conservation and public lands access.

Designing a federal proposal of this scope is challenging, and I appreciate the fact that both sides of the discussion worked together, and a lot was achieved by doing so. This proposal is an important step forward to provide permanent, identifiable access to the east side of the Crazy Mountains.

Ultimately, this land exchange is a good deal both for outdoor enthusiasts, wildlife habitat, and working lands. The exchange will consolidate checkerboarded ownership and wildlife habitat improving the recreational and hunting experience. Area ranchers can more effectively manage their livestock grazing operations and maintain open spaces that benefit wildlife, habitat, and environment. In addition, it provides a good model for ranchers, sportsmen and agencies collaborating in the future.

Please advance this proposal. I believe it will benefit our community as a whole. Thank you for your time and consideration of this important issue.

Sincerely,

alison Wout